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I oppose SB 210. Oregon has been conducting elections entirely by mail for over 20 

years increasing its effectiveness and reliability with each passing year. Repealing 

vote-by-mail and implementing in-person only voting to appease the current 

President of the United States is a short sighted and foolish choice.  


